
 
 
 
 

21st October 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 1 visit to Sainsbury’s in Bexhill on Wednesday 6th November 
 

We are delighted to inform you that we have an exciting trip planned to kick start our learning in Term 2! 
Our text for term two will be the very popular 'Supertato' by Sue Hendra and Paul Linnet. The story is set in a 
supermarket and we are very happy to tell you that we will be walking to Sainsbury's in Bexhill to explore the 
setting of a supermarket from the Supertato story. We will be taking a tour and spotting the different areas that 
are part of the 'chase' in the story of Supertato. We will be going on a fruit and veg hunt which will help us identify 
some of the characters in the story. We are inviting children to bring a £1 from home to spend on an item of 
their choice to experience the transaction of selecting and paying for an item at the tills. 
 
 

Date Wednesday 6th November 2024 

Time 9am – 12noon  

Clothing • School uniform. 

•  A waterproof and warm winter coat suitable for wet weather as we will be    
walking. 

• A change of uniform (incase of wet weather) 

• Comfortable shoes suitable for walking (trainers are permitted) 

• A water bottle. 

• A bag (small backpack) to carry their water, money and bought item home with 
them. 

• £1 in a named purse or wallet. 

Cost Free 

Lunch As usual 

 
We are also looking for parent helpers to come with us and assist on the trip, please do email me if you would like 
to help us at year1@chantryprimary.org. 
 
We are so excited to make this journey to our local Sainsbury's and walk in Supertato's footsteps! I am sure the 
trip will inspire some wonderful writing and lovely memories. 
 
Please consent for this trip via Arbor (Parent Portal) by Monday 4th November 2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

    
Becky Reed    Carly Little   
Headteacher    Class Teacher    
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